
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
17 September 2024 
 
 
Tēnā koutou SAFE Society members, 
 
On behalf of the SAFE Board, I would like to formally invite all SAFE Society Members to 
the 2024 Annual General Meeting, which will take place on Wednesday 30th October at 
6:30pm via Zoom, with a special guest presentation from Dr Lynn Simpson. 
  
The AGM is an exclusive opportunity to hear about some of the mahi SAFE has 
undertaken on behalf of animals over the past financial year. This year the AGM will once 
again be held virtually using the Zoom video conference platform to mitigate the 
challenges to participation caused by geographical location. 
 
If you are planning to attend, please send your RSVP to the Board’s assistant via 
courtney.tainui@safe.org.nz. Alternatively, you can call SAFE with your RSVP on 0800 
7283 2646. 
  
I would also like to take this opportunity to invite nominations to the SAFE Board. Please 
find further information about this AGM and Board nomination procedure attached. 
 
The Board look forward to seeing you on October 30th and would like to thank you again 
for your membership. 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Katharine Birks, Secretary, SAFE Board of Trustees 
 
 
  


